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CAUTION:External email.

I would like to submit testimony for increasing plan one COLA. My husband and I are both
teacher retirees from plan one. We taught for the Colville and Kettle Falls school districts.

We feel that we are just one medical bill or roof replacement bill away from bankruptcy. We
have tried to keep a cushion in a savings account all our lives long. 

My husband has supplemented our monthly income by working part time since he retired. He
just celebrated his 80th birthday. It is time that he be fully retired. I wish I could help
supplement our incomes, but I have some back issues that keep me from being able to commit
to working outside of the home.

Please consider increasing plan one cost of living increase at least to the level levels of plan
two and plan three. 

Thank you for your attention.

Marilyn Morgan
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